
ASHLAND OPTIMIST CLUB
Meeting Saturday Mornings @ 7:30 A.M.

 Optimist Drive, Ashland, MO  65010

January 21, 2021
"You cannot do all the good the world needs, but the world needs all the good you can do."

Optimist Board
Jan Palmer President
Lisa Barnum VP
Dana Plunkett VP
Missy Bonderer            Past Pres.
Barrett Glascock Secretary
Heather Martin Treasurer 
Bruce Glascock            2021
Bernie Bartel                 2021
Shawn Steelman    2022
Robert Blake  2022
John Dougan  2022

COMING UP

Board Meeting:
    Feb. 11, 2021 7:00 p.m.
TAKE A MINUTE TO REMEMBER 
THOSE WHO MADE US STRONG:
Carroll Sapp – 1987
“Buddy” Glascock – 1988
William Burnett – 1992
Remus James – 1994
Ron Marley – 1997
Cecil Vaughn – 2001
Billy Jo Sapp – 2004
Marvin Sappington – 2004
Arcie Sapp – 2005
Kenneth Nichols – 2006
Lahmon Wren – 2007
Joe Smith - 2009
Jimmy Jo Calvin- 2009
Bob Sappington – 2010
Clifford Caldwell-2013
Mel Rupard-2013
Ernest Woods—2013
John Johnson—2013
Michael Dalton--2013
Jim Moore--2016
Carl Long--2016 
Don Jones-2017
Clay Austin-2017
Sharon Donley-2017
Ben Nieman- 2017
Nick Kimbler- 2018
Barbara Perry- 2018
Jacob Zagorac- 2019

Welcome to a New Year! Hopefully we will see things
return to more normal this year.

To start with, January 21 was Rev. Elmer Schiefer's 95th 
birthday! If you didn't have a chance to share birthday 
greetings with him, you have another chance by attending 
the open house that Family of Faith Lutheran Church is 
hosting Sunday from 2:00-4:00. 

Thanks to Barrett for sharing the minutes for the Ashland 
Optimist Board this month. The Board had skipped their 
December meeting because of scheduling issues but met Jan.
14th at their regular time.

Lisa Barnum reported that through the Christmas wreath 
fundraiser, we ended up with $753 in profit. It was her 
opinion that we should continue this fundraiser in the future. 

The decision was made by the Board to postpone the annual 
Pancake Day until a later date, due to the pandemic. 

Lena Long had written a letter resigning from the club. The 
Board voted to send her a letter thanking her for all that she 
has done for the Ashland Optimist Club over the years. 

Millie Plunkett and Dorise Slinker were accepted as regular 
members and Jessica Pingel was accepted as a new Business 
member. Robert Blake was appointed to fill Dana Plunkett's 
position, since she was moved to Vice President. 
   
Letitia DenHartog


